
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2) – Miss Walton 

 
Newsletter #10 – Messages: 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Had a go at some arithmetic, reasoning, reading, spelling and SPAG assessments 

• Explored the link between sprint time and heart rate 

• Looked at the impact of climate change and extreme weather on people all over the world 

• Thought about what God might hate in RE 

• Purple Mashed in computing 

• Continued with our topic of Maafa 
 

Parents Evening slots have all been handed out now and sent home with children. I am looking forward to 
discussing your children’s progress with you next week on Tuesday and Wednesday. You will also have the 
chance to look at your children’s work so far this year. 
 
The children have shown real determination and resilience this week with their assessments. They have 
attempted some tricky questions and had a go – even if they weren’t sure!  

Year 6 homework for this week 
Joint creative homework with Year 5 – see sheet sent home with children for more details. 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

Have a great weekend, 

Miss Walton, Mrs Marston and Mrs Smith 😊 
UKS2 team 

 
 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5 teacher    Mrs Smith – Teaching Partner (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 17th November 2023 
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